
[image: image1.png]




St Oswald's Catholic Primary School





       St Oswald’s Catholic Community:

Headteacher - Mrs B Wood






       With Christ at the centre of our

Chapel Lane







       community, our mission is to live, 

Longton








       love and learn as Jesus taught us.

Preston PR4 5EB

Email head@longton-st-oswalds.lancs.sch.uk




       Tel: 01772 613402

        bursar@longton-st-oswalds.lancs.sch.uk



       

17th November 2023

Dear Parents,

I am writing to let you know the plan for the next 2 terms in Y6. The decisions I have made have been made to minimise any loss to learning time and to ensure that someone knows the school, the expectations, the ethos and can spend the time with Mr Mears and Y6 before the end of term which creates a very strong handover period.

With all this in mind, Miss Gravili will teach the class Monday to Thursday and I will teach Y6 all day on a Friday.

So that the handover can be as smooth as possible, Miss Gravili will start teaching with Mr Mears from Monday 27th November until the end of term so she can then begin the Spring Term knowing the children and their needs very well. There will be no break in timetable, routines or curriculum coverage. Miss Gravili is very familiar with the Upper Key Stage 2 Curriculum and did teach the children when they were in Year 1 as her teaching career here has been across the school in every Key Stage.

There will be a meeting for Y6 parents regarding SATS 2024 at 6.30pm on Tuesday 16th January where we will explain everything to you in terms of the tests, assessments, exam concessions, additional needs and reporting of results etc.
There will be all the usual Y6 events during the Summer Term – Y6 production, Leavers Mass, Leavers Assembly, Y6 retreat day, Sports Day, leading the Tough Kidder event etc.
Feel free to contact me if you wish to discuss the contents of this letter any further.

Your sincerely
B Wood

Headteacher
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